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Communique from the Central Procurement Board 
 
Further to the Communique of the Central Procurement Board dated 01 April 2020 and 
subsequent to the decision of the Government to extend the lockdown period up to 
Monday 04 May 2020, the Central Procurement Board regrets to inform the Public Bodies 
and all Prospective Bidders that due to Corona virus pandemic and the lockdown decreed by 
the Government, all closing dates for reception of bids during this period have been postponed. 
New closing dates will be communicated as soon as the lockdown is over. 

 
The Central Procurement Board thanks all concerned for their cooperation during this 
exceptional time. 

 

 
 
 
Central Procurement Board 
13 April 2020 


